From: Nonni ller

Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 2:23 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: 335 Wilson Street East

Dear City Clerk and Councillor Lloyd Ferguson,

I hope that enough people write-in to request a deferral of the development application at 335
Wilson Street East.

I do not think that many of our caring citizens have heard about the proposed demolition of this
building.

It is sad, that the character of this town is being destroyed to make room for high-density
buildings that will further clog roads that were not designed for the current level of traffic. We
have lost a huge number of heritage buildings on Wilson Street, many of the significant old trees
and green spaces that made this a pleasant area to live in, as well as the ability to turn left on
the main street in Ancaster, (unless we are stopped at a traffic light).

Please consider putting 335 Wilson Street East back on the Heritage Inventory list.
Ancaster, Dundas, Stoney Creek, Glanbrook and Flamborough are NOT downtown Hamilton.
We deserve and need to keep some of the character and identity of these communities that we

love.

Sincerely,
Nonni ller
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